
 

The Open Door Café is hosting a celebration on 

Sunday, December 22, 2024, for our brothers and sisters in need. 

We appreciate your generosity in helping us to provide each of our guests with 

warm winter items such as coats, gloves, hats, scarves, backpacks, and gift cards. 

Please consider a monetary donation to help cover the above-mentioned items. 

YOUR TAX-DEDUCTIBLE DONATION IN ANY AMOUNT IS APPRECIATED. 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: ST. JOHN CATHEDRAL, 

Memo “ODC Christmas 2024” or online: https://www.stjohncathedral.org by 

clicking on the "Donate to the Open Door Cafe" button. 

  

If you prefer to bring items for our guests, please refer to the list below: 
-Men’s underwear (M, L & XL) 

-Men’s White T-Shirts (All sizes) 
-Women’s underwear (M, L & XL) 

-Thermal underwear (Men & Women all sizes) 
-Hats, gloves and scarves 

 

Drop off items at the Cathedral Parish Office by Friday, December 20 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

For more information, please contact Idalia 

Nieves-Reyes at 414.276.9814 ext 110 or email 

inievesreyes@ffpmke.org. 

https://www.stjohncathedral.org/

